
Colleagues, 
  
I am honored to announce that the California State University Board of Trustees has unanimously 
recommended the awarding of an honorary doctorate degree to one of Korea’s most impactful 
philanthropists and foundation leaders.  
  
On the recommendation of the CSUSB Honorary Doctorate Committee, the Board has named  
Dr. Sang-Kyun Lee to earn the California State University’s highest honor at the College of Arts  
and Letters Commencement ceremony on Saturday, June 15, 2019. 
  
A comprehensive biography on Dr. Lee will be distributed campus-wide later today. 
  
I want to personally thank our dedicated colleagues who served on the honorary doctorate committee 
this year, including Xiaoyu Huang, Assistant Professor, Management; Stacie Robertson, Assistant 
Professor, Special Education Rehabilitation & Counseling; Richard Samuelson, Associate Professor, 
History; Brent Singleton, Librarian, Pfau Library; Stuart Sumida, Professor, Biological Sciences. 
  
  
Tomás D. Morales 
President 
  
 


